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To whine it may concern. 

 

My name is Monique Bochsler, I am a Oregianin and a elected PCP in precinct 56. 

 

I’m writing to you in opposition to HB3419. I find that trying to tax Oregonians for their 

own water is a massive over reach. How is this helpful or hopeful for any Oregonians. 

We are already struggling and you want to charge them. This would destroy farming 

as well. This gives no guidelines how this would be implemented. I’d like to see a 

impact report it on this. 

 

 

I find it completely unbelievably that the Government thinks they can just keep taxing 

people. You really don’t think this is a overreach. 

 

I urge legislators to do their job and protect Oregonians. 


